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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
 

September 29, 2015 
 
 
All members were present. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
The minutes of the last meeting (June 23, 2015) were reviewed and accepted by the 
members. 
 

 
 

1. Windsor Village, 976 Lexington Street.  The Board voted 
unanimously to approve the Variance request from 105 CMR 
435.13(1), “Pool Walkway Width”. 
 

2. Waltham Police Detective Sgt. Guigno requested the Board to adopt a 
Body Works Regulation.  The Board will discuss it at the next 
meeting. 
 

3. Bits and Bites Café, 912 Main Street, was ordered to create a 
workable sanitation plan and to follow it.  If no improvement is made, 
he must appear at December’s meeting. 

 
4. The Board was brought up to date on: 

A.  E-Cigarette Regulations 
B. City Rodent Activity 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 27, 2015 at 5:00 PM. 
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